SUMMARY OF TRANSPORATION BOARD ACTION

Subject:

2005-2020 Preliminary Capital Improvements Program

Meeting Date:

May 3, 2005

Recommendation:

The Transportation Board voted 7-0 to recommend Council adoption of the Preliminary Capital Improvements Program with the following comments and recommendations:

• The Board recommended that the ADA curb cut program be accelerated.

• The Board highlighted the need to upgrade the Town's traffic signal system.

Members Present:

Cianciolo, Juliano, Easthom, Barnes, Howe, Eldridge, Hopgood

Vote:

7-0

Aye:

Cianciolo, Juliano, Easthom, Barnes, Howe, Eldridge, Hopgood

Nay:

None

Prepared By:

George Cianciolo, Chair

David Bonk, Principal Transportation Planner